
 

 
January 27, 2021 

 

IBISResearch System Maintenance  
Thursday, January 28 from 6-8pm 

  
Please be advised that the IBISResearch system will be offline for maintenance from 
6:00 – 8:00 PM EST on Thursday, January 28.  
 
Thank you for your patience, and please contact ora-si@miami.edu if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

 
 

For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
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